
HB 2848 -- MENSTRUAL PRODUCTS AND BREASTFEEDING ON CAMPUSES

SPONSOR: Mann

This bill requires that beginning July 1, 2025, all public colleges
and universities must make available a sufficient number of
lactation rooms on campus. Additionally the bill requires public
institutions of higher education to provide free menstrual products
in all public restrooms designated for females or all genders.


